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For October 2nd– October 16th, 2017 

September 29th  Cookie Dough Fundraiser begins! 

October 6th 6:00 Movie Night– MPR 

October 17th 6:30 PTSA Meeting in the library 
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STUDENT SAFETY 
 

Please remember to bring a PHO-
TO ID into the office when picking 
up your child from school for an 
appointment. This ensures their 

safety. Thank you for keeping our 
student’s safe. 

IMPORTANT ATTENDANCE     
INFORMATION:  
It is very important that the 
school receive either a call, 
email, or note if your child is 
absent. If you fail to do this, the 
absence will be an  
UNEXCUSED absence, and will 
eventually generate a TRUAN-
CY letter from Chico Unified 
School District.  
Please remember:  If your 
child is absent, call the 
school office to report the 
reason for the absence. The 
number to call is 891-3297. 
When you hear the recorded 
message, press 1 and leave a 
message. Please include your 
child’s name, teacher, date, and 
reason for the absence. You 
can send an email 
to:  ematz@chicousd.org.  
Thank you!  

PTSA Meeting 

Please join us for the next PTSA 
meeting on October 17th at 6:30 
in the library. Everyone is wel-

come to attend. 

EWE Social Media and Remind 

 
 Follow us on Facebook  

 @CUSDEmmaWilson 
 
      Check out our website at 
     emmawilson.chicousd.org 

81010 

@eweoffice 

eweoffice@mail.remind.com 

Sign up for Remind, by text or 
email. 

Movie Night 
Join us for our first Movie Night 
of the Year! We will be showing 
the movie, Sing in the MPR at 
6:00, Friday, October 6th! Admis-
sion is free! Donations are ac-
cepted! Snacks and drinks avail-
able for purchase! 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
Cookie Dough Fundraiser began    
Friday, September 29th! This fundrais-
er will go for two weeks! Proceeds will 
help our fifth graders go to camp and 
a portion will go back to your          
children’s classrooms! 
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